
“One Korea” Project 

Estonia, June 29 - July 02, 2018 

On June 29, under the annual international fooball tournament Pärnu Summer Cup, the "One Korea" 

project was held, the Korean football team Cheonghae 2Gen played 3 friendly games with Estonian and 

Finnish teams in the Lindi village and Pärnu city, "summer capital of Estonia". 

Peace Ambassador Reigo Tõnsberg organized a warm welcome and care during their stay. Time passed 

in a sporting and friendly mood. The number of participants and fans was more than 100 people. 



Today, the Sunday Service was held with Koreans' brothers and members of Estonia. Throughout the 

service, we read the words of the True Father about the unification of North and South Korea, shared 

our experiences about the "One Korea" project passed, danced, ate lunch together.  

 


